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Some of our Year 6 children 

attended the Winsford lantern 

parade last Friday.  

As a year group, they had 

worked with an artist to make 

their lanterns ready for the big 

day! All the children, some of 

their siblings and parents  

thoroughly enjoyed the parade 

and it was lovely to see  

everyone getting into the 

Christmas spirit. Well done to 

everyone who got involved!  

Rather than having the one  Christmas Jumper  day from Monday 13th  to Friday 17th 
December we allow all the children to wear Christmas tops, jumpers, hats and 
headbands with their normal uniform every  day if they wish. 
 

They wear these with their normal uniform as there will be no PE or Forest Schools in 
that last week due to the other activities we have planned. We don’t 
do this as a fundraiser but just for fun.  
 

Last year some children made their own outfits by adding extra 
Christmas decorations. 
This applies when the children go on school trips that week too. 

Welcome to a busy December here at Darhall! 
 

Don’t forget, if your child is in school by 8.30am 

Everyday until we finish at Christmas, they get  

a chance to win one of 10 prizes from Mrs Tomlinson.  

If they are late they will not go in the draw! 



Class Movie Night  
Tuesday 7th December  

Straight after school 
until 5:15pm 

Children are to be collected 
from their classrooms.  

£2.50 a child to be paid on 
ParentPay ONLY. 

This includes popcorn,  

Thursday 16th December 

 

Nursery, Reception and some of 

Owls class are going to the Shire 

Horse Centre in Cotebrook.  

 

The outing will include a visit to 

Father Christmas, which includes 

a gift and admission to the farm. 

 

The children can wear their  

outdoor learning uniform or a 

Christmas Jumper.  

They also need 

wellies, a warm 

coat, hat, scarf 

and gloves.  

Tuesday 14th  
December  

 
Christmas Class Bingo  

Year 1 - 6 ONLY 
 

Straight after school until 5pm 
Children are to be collected 

from their classrooms.  

 
£2 a child for bingo tickets to 
be paid on 

ParentPay ON-
LY.  

 
Children can 

bring spending  
money for the 

tuck shop if they 
wish. (Allergies are catered for) 

Pantomime time for  

Years 1—6!  

 

On Thursday 16th  

December we are going to 

watch the Cinderella  

pantomime at Grange Theatre in 

Hartford.   

Please pay £10 by ParentPay  

 

REPLY DEADLINE 

IS FRIDAY  


